
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

 
This notice is to inform you that we will be performing construction involving underground 

sanitary pipe replacement on 6th Ave. These upgrades are essential in order to upsize the existing 

sanitary pipe to prevent future system flooding.  

 

To complete this work, we will have to close a portion of 6th Ave, near Griffiths Park Centre.  

The closure will take place on the afternoon of July 17th, and will reopen for the evening.  It will 

have to be closed once again on the 18th for a duration of two days, weather dependent.  Please 

see attached traffic plan for suggested detours and to help plan your commute. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation during this 

time. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of our team members below for 

more information.  

 

 

Collin Manning Project Supervisor 778-930-1235 

Ryan Howse Superintendent 780-297-1320 

GS Construction Office: Ext. 0 GS Office 780-962-3544 

 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

G.S. Construction 
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